18th September 2008

Dear All,

As you may already know, I am leaving Zebra Coating Company today. I will be joining the company next door at the beginning of next month. I wanted to take a moment and thank you for helping me attain my dream of leaving this company.

To Tess, who has always picked at my lunch despite my clearly labeled lunchbox. I have always known!

To John, you can now have both my stapler and paper punch. I’m sure yours are laying out there somewhere.

To Rita, there is a wristwatch on your desk. This is to remind you to keep telling me that the copier has jammed (get hold of Kalpesh, he will pass by).

So as I depart, I wish the person filling my position the best as they are going to need it.

Regards

Premjee Kupta

